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Dear Colleagues,

We start using our new logo with this journal issue. We integrated the central nervous 
system with a fountain pen, the symbol of writing, and we hope you like it. You can see 
the logo on the bottom right of the front cover and the upper left of the first page of 
every article.  

We are also making it possible to access the journal electronically with an Android 
application in addition to the iPhone application with this issue. 

We know surgical videos are important in neurosurgery training. Keeping this in 
mind, we want the videos recorded by the authors on interesting approaches, surgical 
techniques, and their approach to difficult cases to be seen by as many people as 
possible. We therefore recommend that videos recorded in high resolution be used.  
The application will be active starting this month and the videos will be attached to 
the article.

Fınally, I would like to provide some environmental information on the printed version 
of the journal. All material used to print the journal are recyclable products that go 
through environmentally friendly production stages and no natural trees are cut.            
You can access relevant information inside the journal. 

I look forward to seeing you again in the next issue.

Deniz Belen
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